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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 230 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 26/07/2019.  
 
Does the NHS Trust have prostate cancer referral guidelines? If yes, please provide a copy. 
 
According to the NHS Trust guidelines, at what PSA level should GPs refer patients for suspected 
prostate cancer? 

 Does this differ depending on any factor, such as age? 

 Are repeated PSA tests required before a referral? 

When were the NHS Trust prostate cancer referral guidelines last updated? 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information that you have requested, 
because the Trust does not manage the Prostate Cancer referral guidelines. The Trust 
receives referrals from GPs based on guidelines agreed by the Corby and Nene Clinical 
Commissioning Groups (CCGs). The CCGs may hold the information you have requested. 
Their websites are: 
https://www.neneccg.nhs.uk/ 
https://www.corbyccg.nhs.uk/ 
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